

OAT/PROGRAMMING MEETING March 13, 2017 1:00pm Round-Up Room

In attendance: Keith Fowler, Chair; Maggie Wright, Robin Grube, Sherry Hayes, Glen Hagy, Kurt Hauswirth, Steve Hotvedt, Andrea Kaiser, Chuck Gawle, John Ereth, Bob Drabik, Linda Marek, John Huotari, Bill Perssons, Mo Burke, Linda Campbell

This symbol >>>> indicates action required

Questions/Comments before Agenda: General questions and comments were addressed.

New Business:

Some PSA's say FREE in their copy and need to be rerecord.

This coming Wed. we have an interview scheduled with the Westernaires. Chuck will be available to conduct this interview.

We have old, large speakers available for anyone who may want them, otherwise they will be removed from station March 17 and donated. Email will be sent to members.

>>>Individual show play lists need to have electronic files available for music license requirements. If you don't have them, you can copy from your files here at station and scan to your computer. At a later date, these electronic files of shows (no audio, just play lists), will need to be stored here at studio for further distribution to meet license requirements.

>>>Committee Chairs need to write up a brief description of your committee and be available to read it at the Mar. 22, Gen Membership meeting.

>>>Thursday Keith will be available for recordings from 12 – 4, however Happy Campers will also be here from 1:30 to approx. 3:00. That time is theirs. Billy will come in at 12 to load show.

Andrea requests help to put together show. Chuck would help with audacity.

Mo requested club participation with Halloween event she's involved with. She should see George to discuss needs for Out and About Group.

>>>Linda C. requested that "Joan" come in on the 23rd to record her own script. Noon that day is ok (before Happy Campers). We have a script that needs editing and need Engineer to assist.

Suggested we probably need additional sub-committees to assist with business processes of club.

>>>Linda C. stated there will be an event April 1st for the Broadcast Club and guests. Dance to be held at the shuffleboard room in the bowling alley, 4-8pm. Working on PR and all varied details to support and carry out this event. Will also need volunteers for set up and clean up.

Remember the studio is like a National Park, "pack out what you pack in". Clean up any food, trash, etc. Put chairs back in stacks to make room.

Read Thank You Note from the Relay for Life to all who assisted with their event.

Next meeting March 20, 2017, 1:00pm, in Round-Up Room. Meeting adjourned.